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REPORT OF PEER CLSSS     
DEPARTMENT: SANSKRIT  

 

1. Name of the Programme: Peer Class.  

2. Date:   01. 09. 2023.   

3. Arranged By: Sanskrit Department, B. N. College, Dhubri.    

4. Number of Students present in the Class:  08 No. of Students of B. A. 5th Semester 

Honours Class. 

6. Student playing the role of Teacher:  Dip Jyoti Roy, a student of B. A. 5th Semester 

Honours.  

 

6. A Brief Write-up of the Programme: 

 As per the Departmental Plan of Sanskrit Department, a Peer Class was arranged on 

01.09.2022 at 12 Noon in Room No-06 for the students of B. A. 5th Semester Honours Class. 

All together 08 number students attended the Class. In this special class Dip Jyoti Roy, a student 

of B. A. 5th Semester Honours, gave a lecture on the topic- Significance of the story of 

Manumatsyakatha of Satapathabrahmana. To motivate the students towards 

participatory learning and to build up their self-confidence were the main objectives of 

arranging the Class. Dr. Chandra Shekhar Upadhyaya, Assistant Professor, Deptt. of Sanskrit, 

B. N. College, was present in the Class as the observer. The students took interest in the class 

and interacted with Dip Jyoti Roy. At last Dr. Chandra Shekhar Upadhyaya appreciated Dip 

Jyoti for his nice performance and encouraged the students to attend such type of Practice 

Teaching Sessions whenever these are arranged by the Department.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A FEW SNAP-SHOTS OF THE PEER-CLASS: 

               

 

Notice 

 

            Dip Jyoti Roy, a student of B. A. 5th Semester Honours class teaching in the Peer-class 



 

Students of B. A. 5th Semester Honours Class attending the class 

 

                                    

                                 Attendance of the students recorded in the Departmental Activity Register 
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                                                                                                                         H. O. D. of Sanskrit,  
                                                                                                                         B. N. College, Dhubri 
    Date 02. 09. 2023 


